
March 17, 1959

Union Board Meeting #29

The meeting was called to order by the president, Mike
Moss, at 4:30 p.m.

PROGRAM REPORTS

Judy - Easter Parade on Campus will be held Wednesday,
March 18th at 8:00 p.m.

Harriet - The Quiz Bowl finals will be hhld tonight.

Dave K. - The Gavel Club charter will be presented in the
Colonial Tea Room Sunday, March 22nd at 5:30 p.m. The
Sports Car Club rally will be held in the Fieldhouse Sat-
urday and Sunday between 1:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. The
public will have the opportunity to vote for their favor-
ite sports car. %he Rhythm Room will present Al Cobine
Wednesday night.

Jerry P./- The last Junior Union Board meeting was held
Monday. Four of the members will head a safety campaign
for spring vacation drivers.

NEW BUSINESS

Dee - Jim Polk, freshmen class vice-president, telephoned
to request the Union provide points to those students who
work on class activities - e.g. Freshmen Tyronian, Sopho-
more Cotillion, and Junior Prvm. Because the students w
would not be participating in an Union event, they would
not be eligible to receive Union points. The Board re-
jected Jim s proposal.

The Board passed that: "The Indiana Memorial Union Board
invite members of the University Club to participate,
hwerever feasible, in its programs, clubs, and services that
are of particular interest to faculty, staff, and families;
6n the basis of enjoying membership fees and privileges
normally allowed studnets exclusively, with the understand-
ing that such special membership shall not include eligi-
bilit for offices or regular vote in any Union organiza-
tion.

There being no further Union Board business, the meeting
was adjourned at 5:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Dee Benko, Secretary

Mike Moss, President


